
Subject: Counter Petition: SHS Mascot Ad Hoc Study Group - Application Info 
Date: November 17, 2020 at 8:05:27 PM EST 
To: "sfryc@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us" <sfryc@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us> 
Cc: "jsawyer@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us" <jsawyer@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us>, email address redacted 
"tbazydlo@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us"<tbazydlo@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us> 
 
Greetings Sandra,  
 
Regarding keeping the Colonial mascot and providing fair balance:  
Can you please include the counter petition in the meeting's materials. 
Details are attached in the below email for your reference and background.   
 
Thank you!  
 
Link to counter petition:  
http://chng.it/WYBh4w4DH4 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Peter Manolakos, PhD(c) &  Ani Manolakos  
 

 
From: Peter Manolakos email address redacted 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 6:51 PM 
To: jsawyer@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us <jsawyer@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us> 
Cc: Ani <email address redacted>; tbazydlo@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us <tbazydlo@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us> 
Subject: Counter Petition: SHS Mascot Ad Hoc Study Group - Application Info 
  
 
Greetings Dr. Saywer,  
For fair balance, here is a link to the petition that counters the petition that you 
shared.  It has approached 800 counter signatures!  
 
I would kindly ask that you share both petition links in order to be fair to all Shrewsbury 
residents that may be opposed to the original petition.   
http://chng.it/WYBh4w4DH4 
 
On a much different note:  
We have three boys in this great school system.  We really appreciate all the hard work 
that your administration has done during these difficult COVID times.   
 
Thank you!  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Peter Manolakos, PhD(c)  &  Ani Manolakos  


